District Policy

jaime cross <crossmasonry14@gmail.com>

Wed 2/23/2022 10:34 AM

To: Daily, Jeff <daily@skschools.org>; Winter, Tim <winter@skschools.org>; Berg, John <berg@skschools.org>; espyk@skschools.org
<espyk@skschools.org>; Pickard, Brian <pickardb@skschools.org>; Wilson, Jeffrey <wilsonj@skschools.org>;

the mask requirement will soon be lifted by the rulers of Washington State, leaving the decisions up to each individual local arm of the system.

many parents in the district are looking for clarity as to what the path is moving forward to insure the safety and well being of South Kitsap
Students, now that the board will finally have the opportunity to make your own decisions regarding these matters, and the March 21st date
quickly approaching it should be top priority as our elected leaders to hold a vote at the next board meeting and inform the community of your
decision so we as parents are not left speculating what to expect on March 21st.

parents would expect some open debate on the issue, and all facts clearly presented to back up your vote on the matter.
this will now solely rest upon your shoulders, and you will be personally responsible for your actions moving forward, not your state handlers.

Student safety is top priority and this needs to be addressed immediately.
remember you will not be voting against wearing masks or getting the inoculation, but voting on parents freedom to choose what will best
suite their own child’s needs.

sincerely
jaime cross

30 year SK business owner

parent of school age children

4th generation lifelong member of Port Orchard
SK graduate

taxpaying homeowner



